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Regarding HB 2765 

 

I am from Klamath Falls, Oregon, and have seen the effects of the draughts on our 

community…and the dire situation facing our Wildlife Refuges.   

 

If there is a good reason to create a 20 million dollar pipeline to carry water to the 

same place it can be delivered by putting it in the river, I don’t see it.  It seems the 

pipeline is an unnecessary expenditure for a community that is already struggling 

financially. I also understand that the addition of this water to the river will help with 

its health.  Madeleine Blake 

 


